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RESPECT                  RESPONSIBILITY               CREATIVITY                KINDNESS                     ASPIRATION                              EQUALITY 

Diary Dates 

• 15 January 2024 - Year 6 Swimming starts 

• 15 January 2024 - Mental Health Awareness 

Week 

• 15 January 2024 - Year 4 Sports Hall Athletics 

• 16 January 2024 - Year 5/6 Sports Hall Athletics 

• 19 January 2024 - Pyjama Day  

• 22 January 2024 - Year 4 Residential Meeting - 

More details to follow, please check Class Dojo. 

  

 

 

 

                        

 

 

 

 

 

 

SAFEGUARDING “Everybody’s Business” 

It is everyone’s responsibility to do something if there are concerns that a child is suffering from or is at risk of             

significant harm. 

The safeguarding@ashbrook-jun.derbyshire.sch.uk is monitored throughout the day.  If you have any concerns that a 

child is a risk of serious harm then contact Call Derbyshire on 01629 533190 or visit http://www.derbyshire.gov.uk/

startingpoint  

NSPCC is a free 24 hour, 365 days a year helpline on 0808 800500 or visit www.nspcc.org.uk 

 

 

  

 

 
 

Change of Details 

Have you had a new mobile phone over Christmas, or have any of your details changed?   

If they have please contact the school office with your new details so that we can make sure that we 

have all the correct contact details on file. 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

A huge heartfelt thank you for welcoming me to the Ashbrook          

Community. 

I was told that I was coming to “The best school in the world” and I now 

know that to be true. 

The children are a real credit to you - the level of respect, responsibility 

and kindness I have seen this week has been second to none. I can not 

wait to get to know everyone properly over the next few weeks. 

Please know that I am on the gate twice daily and available via Dojo 

message or phone. 

Have a brilliant weekend. 

Ms George Smith 

Pyjama Day 

As part of our activities for mental health week, on Friday 19 January 2024 children will be able to come to 

school in their pyjamas for a CASH donation of £1. 

The cash donation is to be given to the class teacher.  

mailto:safeguarding@ashbrook-jun.derbyshire.sch.uk
http://www.derbyshire.gov.uk/startingpoint
http://www.derbyshire.gov.uk/startingpoint


 

 
 

  

 

Congratulations to SAID class who have achieved the 

highest attendance for the week ending                             

12 January 2024. 

Attendance Award 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Living Our School Values 

Week ending 12 January 2024. 

Well done to : Jared S, Honey P, Noan F, Harper E, 

Jacob H, Rafe G, Erin C, Harrison H, Aubrey C, Ted P, 

Emily O, Scarlett W, Oakley C, Leo D. 

 

Safeguarding 

Cycles and Scooters. 

Please remember our safety measures regarding      

scooters and bikes—these measures are in place to help 

keep everyone safe : 

• When arriving in the morning all riders must   

dismount at the pedestrian gate and walk/push 

their bike or scooter to the racks. 

• At the end of the school day riders should wait 

until they leave the premises via the pedestrian 

gate to mount their scooter/bike. 

• Riders should not use any of the ramps on school 

premises to ride/scoot up and down. 

We have again received reports that a number of       

unaccompanied children riding scooters/bikes are      

trying to enter and exit the site via the vehicle entrance.  

Under no circumstances should children riding scooters/

bikes enter or exit via the vehicle entrance. This is very 

dangerous as this entrance is often used by large       

delivery vehicles. 

The sensors on this gate WILL NOT open for a bikes/

scooters and are programmed to only allow vehicles to 

enter and exit. 

Our staff will not open these gates for unaccompanied 

children entering and exiting the site via this entrance. 

 

Fidget Toys 

Following the Christmas break we have seen an    

increase in the number of children bringing their 

own fidget toys into school. 

These toys are easily misplaced, cause a great deal 

of upset when they cannot be located and are often 

a distraction to learning. 

Please talk to your child’s class teacher if you feel 

that this intervention would help your child in 

school. We have a wide range of resources that can 

be accessed and provided to help children with this 

need. 

 

Earrings 

A polite reminder that all earrings should be small studs only. They should not be dangly or sit outside the ear.     

This is for health and safety reasons 

Parking 

We have had a number of complaints from residents in our local community regarding cars parked over drives and 

on the zig zag lines. 

Please can we remind you that when you are parking near school that you should do so with care and consideration 

to the local community. 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Attendance Update—Week Commencing 8 January 2024 

Our attendance award this week goes to our Year 6 Class - SAID, with an impressive 

100% attendance for the week - Well Done. 



 


